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 Dear Lisa  
 
Request for HRA opinion on the Eastbourne Town Centre Area Action Plan  
 
Thank you for your email dated 12 August 2011 consulting Natural England on the above.  
 
We can confirm that Natural England considers that a Habitats Regulation Assessment (HRA) is 
not required for this plan.  
 
We would be happy to comment further should the need arise but in the meantime if you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Marian Ashdown  
Lead Adviser  
Sustainable Land Use Team  
Tel: 0300 060 4050  
Email: marian.ashdown@naturalengland.org.uk 
 

 

Date: 19 August 2011 

Our ref: 31167 

 
 

Lisa Rawlinson 
Eastbourne District Council 
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